
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are really looking forward to the Year 6 residential trip during the week commencing 

Monday 22nd May, which is now only 4 weeks away! On Thursday 4th May, there will be an 

information session for parents held in the school hall at 4pm, where we will be able to 

answer any questions or address any concerns that you may have. 

Please find below a kit list – please clearly label all clothing and shoes. 

 

 

 

Be prepared for the weather!  

As it is the summer term, please make sure you bring plenty of sun protection. If the 

weather is forecast to be cold, please make sure that you bring plenty of warm clothing 

including hats and waterproofs – we will be spending a lot of time outdoors! 

Please note - children should not bring any mobile phones, electronic equipment, aerosol 

sprays or valuable items. We also advise against packing any new clothing for the activities! 

Children are not to wear jewellery and there is no need to bring any other food, snacks or 

money on the trip. 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any further questions. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mr A. Scott & Miss N. Westcott 

 

 


